
Wood Dale Public Library District 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held at 6:45 p.m., 
September 17, 2025, at the Wood Dale Public Library District at 520 N. Wood Dale 
Road, Wood Dale, Illinois, as to the Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for the 
Wood Dale Public Library District, DuPage County, Illinois, for the fiscal year 
commencing July 1, 2025, and closing June 30, 2026. Copies of the Tentative Budget 
and Appropriation Ordinance are available for public inspection at the Wood Dale 
Public Library District building, 520 North Wood Dale Road, Wood Dale, Illinois, 
during hours the Library is open, on the Library website at 
www.wooddalelibrary.org, or be requested by emailing 
contact@wooddalelibrary.org.   
 
Adopted this 16th day of July 2025 by the Board of Library Trustees of the Wood Dale 
Public Library District.   
    
     
     

Julie Ann Szabo, President  
    Board of Library Trustees 

Wood Dale Public Library District 
    DuPage County, Illinois  
  
   


